
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the West County Health Centers Resilience and Recovery project 
in fiscal year 2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is West County Health Centers, Inc., located at 
PO Box 1449, Guerneville, CA 95446.  
 
The funding would be used for the installation of solar energy and battery backup at three 
WCHC sites that are being renovated as community-based healing and resilience hubs for 
disproportionately impacted and underserved community members in the lower Russian River 
area.  
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


